
From: Rebecca Hamilton 

Date: Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 4:30 PM

Subject: Keep Laguna Wood in its current districts

To: <VotersFirstAct@crc.ca.gov>


I am new in Laguna Woods, and chose it in part because of our current congressional and 
legislative districts, specifically Congressional District 45, Senate District 37 and 
Assembly District 74.  We do not want our village parceled out to other districts.  

Yours,  

Rebecca Weinstein Hamilton
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